
Arkansas Aviation Historical Society 

Scholarship Application Instructions 

Completed applications must be postmarked or emailed no later than September 27th, 2024.

There will be a mandatory interview process, this interview will be done on site at the school, or as 
arranged by the committee. The Arkansas Aviation Historical Society will provide scholarships 
for education to qualified candidate(s) currently attending an Arkansas Part 141 Flight Program 
associated with a College or University. This Scholarship will be used for aircraft flying hours 
only, and will be added to their flight account only. The award will be known as the Arkansas 
Aviation Historical Society Scholarships or the Arkansas Department of Aeronautics Educational 
Scholarship and will be administered by the Executive Committee of the Society. The 
Scholarships will be based on the recommendations of the Scholarship Committee. The Scholarship 
Committee will consist of the Scholarship Chair and three members or as appointed by the 
Executive Committee. The amount and number of grants will be determined annually by the 
Executive Committee. 

The grant recipient(s) will be announced by October 18, 2024.

Scholarship funds will be deposited into the flight account for each recipient at the chosen 
institution. 

1. The recipient must declare his or her chosen institution and program when applying.
2. The AAHS will forward scholarship funds directly to the recipient's student account in his or

her school's business office.
3. This award will be used for aircraft flying hours, and will be added to their flight account

only.
4. Unused balances of this award must be returned by the school to the Arkansas Aviation

Historical Society. Do not under any circumstances issue funds to the student.

General Qualifications: 

1. Accepted and enrolled in an Arkansas Part 141 Flight Program associated with a College or
University.

2. Must have a private pilot's license.
3. A minimum of two references to provide letters of recommendation in support of the

candidate's application for the AAHS or Department of Aeronautics Scholarships. These
references shall be from their college instructor(s), member of aviation community or
others (each from a different category). These letters may be included or forwarded



independently. (It is the applicant's responsibility to be sure letters of recommendation 
have been received if the letters are sent directly). 

4. Past scholarship recipients may submit an application for a Scholarship in succeeding years.

The recipient will be recognized at the AAHS Hall of Fame Celebration in Little Rock, the primary 
funding event for Scholarships. Recipient must be in attendance. 

Questions: 

Please contact Scholarship Committee Chairperson, Rick Edwards 501-258-4599 or email 
rick@triplesalarm.com 




